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Question:  

 

Why has the number of scholarships for the allied health stream been cut by 65%?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The number and type of scholarships awarded to allied health professionals is determined by 

the current administrator, Services for Australian Rural and Remote Allied Health 

(SARRAH). Reporting of the number, type and placement of scholarships for 2017 has not 

yet been provided by SARRAH to the Department of Health. 

 

A smaller amount of funding is available for 2017 nursing and allied health scholarships as 

an interim arrangement until the new Health Workforce Scholarship Program (HWSP) is 

operational in second half of the year. The interim round provides a proportional amount of 

funding for a single year of financial support. Further funds will be directed through the 

HWSP in 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


